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I am strongly opposed to 22-0392- the Digital Billboard Plan.
These light polluting, driver distracting boards are not needed.
These billboards are a huge distraction to drivers that we cannot
afford. This is a money grab by advertisers at the expense of
public lives. The idea that these boards will increase public
transportation ridership is absolute nonsense. You want to
increase ridership (a whole other issue) make public transportation
safe. Communities were not asked if they want this intrusion and
pollution. Do not support this plan.



